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“Building Houses, Building Hope”  “A Hand Up, Not a Hand Out” 
Our ReStore closed in June 2015 and we do not know when it will reopen. 
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Our Home in Newton 

Family Selection 

Family Selection is not currently open. We will open it 

again when we have another house available. 

 

Fundraising 

Due to the Coronavirus our 5K Run was cancelled. 

We hope everyone is staying home and staying 

well. 

We would like to thank Lakeland Bank, Thermco 

Products, Blue Ridge Lumber, and Braen Stone for 

their generous donations.  

Volunteers 
We are always looking for volunteers. If you 

would like to volunteer, go to our website, click on 

volunteer and fill out the application and release 

form where you would like to help out and send it 

to us. 

We are looking for a volunteer plumber and an 

electrician. If you are interested please go to our 

website  at www.sussexcountyhfh.org. 

 

 

Donations 

We would like to thank the people who have 

donated to us in any way. Every donation is 

helpful.  

If you shop on Amazon, please select to have a 

percentage of your order donated to us.  Go to 

www  www www.smile.amazon.com and  

youcharity and 0.5% of your tota. 

www.smile.amazon.com and select us as your 

charity and 0.05% of your total goes to us.  It does 

not cost you anything Amazon donates to us. 

If you are considering donating items to 

us,remember we do not currently have a ReStore 

so we really don’t have a place for furniture or 

household items. You can call either The Beehive 

in Newton, or Morris Habitat and they may take 

the items you are donating. If you have 

construction materials/tools, please call us or 

send us an email before contacting anyone else.  

New Home  

We have completed the home in Hopatcong, N.J.  

The new owner is in.  If you would like to know 

about  our Home Owners Program go to our 

Website and register for House Notification and 

when Family Selection opens up you will be 

notified on what we have available. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
**Visit our website and sign up to receive our 

quarterly newsletter and/or to be notified when we 

have a house available. ** 

 

Visit our website and check out our calendar. It lists 

when we will be at our office in Newton.  Our office is 

closed until further notice, but you and E-mail us or call 

us at (973)  940-0503. 

 

Board Members: Ken Landrud, President, Barbara Shaffer, Office and Trustees: Wade Abbott, John 
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Serving 

Sussex County 

for 25 years 

1993 – 2018 

 

Construction crew 

hard at work! 
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